
Letter to Mayor Garcetti, Members of the Los Angeles City Council, and Members of the Los 
Angeles Board of Supervisors: 
 
We move that the City of Los Angeles, in collaboration with the County of Los Angeles, 
immediately fund and create appropriate safe-camping and safe-parking sites, with readily 
available on-site supportive services.  
 


